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From: Bob Forrest <bobforrest999@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 3:09 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891
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Dear Judiciary Members, 
 
I am a Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the following bills to be recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, 
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891. 
 
I have always been a registered Republican, but recently became a disaffiliated voter, I will be watching the members 
that represent me, and those that vote for these bills. I will be voting in the Dem Primary in 2026 and will be voting 
accordingly, based on your votes to these bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Forrest 
West Warwick, RI 


